
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 27th February 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
From Thursday 7th March, we are able to offer Years 5/6 children the opportunity to take part 
in a 5 week  block of Tag Rugby.  These sessions will be delivered by Mr Rees.  
 
The club will run from 3.15 pm to 4.15 pm and there will be 20 spaces available.  The 
places will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis.  Children will need a full change of 
PE kit to take part in the sessions. If you have football boots, it will be helpful, but is not 
essential.   
 
If your child would be interested in signing up, please complete the form below and return to 
school by Monday 4th March. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Rees 
Lead Teacher/Year 2 Class Teacher 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tag Rugby Year 5/6 – Spring Term (2) 
 
I give permission for ……………………………………………………………….  to 
take part in the Tag Rugby Club commencing 7th March (for a 5 week block). 
 

 

My child will be collected by: 

 

Signed: 

 

Contact Telephone: 

 



 


